
 

1st March 2024 

Terrington C of E Primary School Bulletin 

World Book Day 
As part of World Book Day, we will be holding a ‘book show and tell’. Please can I 
ask that every child brings a book into school that they feel comfortable talking about 
and sharing with the class. This book does not need to link to what they are dressing 
up as and should just be a book they have enjoyed reading. This will give the children 
the opportunity to share one of their 
favourite stories with the other chil-
dren in their class and hopefully in-
spire the children to want to read a 
new book. 

 

Message from the Head 

Stay & Celebrate  
On Friday 8th March we invite you into school at the end of the day to 
celebrate the children’s achievements. This will give you the opportuni-
ty to look at their work before parents’ evening with your child/
children. Our children very much enjoy sharing their learning with 
family members and it a lovely celebratory moment. At the end of the 
day, the children will remain in class with their work and parents/
family members should collect from the classroom instead.  

Parents’ Evening  
On Monday 4th March the booking sheets for parents’ evening will be available in the school 
entrances. These will be on the nearest door to the classroom. The dates of these are Tuesday 
12th March from 5-7pm or Thursday 14th March from 3.30-4.30pm.  

Wraparound care 

Please can we remind parents/carers that club should only be booked through the school of-
fice. This can be through an email, telephone call or in person. This way we can ensure that 
all children are booked in.  

Kemps book store 

 

As part of world book week, Kemps book store in Mal-
ton are throwing a World Book Day party in their shop 
on Thursday 7

th,
 where you can purchase a book in cos-

tume and see your work in the store. Remember your 
world book day token to get a great discount and re-
ceive a party bag with each purchase!  

The address for the store is as below:  

11 Market Pl, Malton YO17 7LP 

Welcome Back 

We are pleased to welcome back 
Miss Dale. 



WOW WORK  
NURSERY AND RECEPTION (EYFS) (CLASS 1) 

This week the children have independently expanded 
their learning of farms by comparing it to a 'city'. After 
building a farm in the small world, they have now begun 
to explore creating 'towers' adding a hospital, school and 
a car park. I challenged the nursery children to compare 
the towers using the language of 'tall and short'. 

Reminder 

Please can we ask that on morning drop off parents/
adults say their ‘goodbyes’ to the children within the Early Years outdoor ar-
ea and support their children to independently come into the classroom, 
bringing in their own bags and finding their own pegs. The class teacher will 
be in the classroom to support. If any messages need to be passed onto the 
class teacher please speak to the member of staff on the main school door or 
write a note in their planners. Miss Birdsall will be available to talk to at the 
end of the day. Thank you! 

 

KS1 (CLASS 2) 

We are really enjoying our new science topic, 'plants' in Class 2. We have 
used nature spotters to find a range of plants on the school meadow and we 
have planted a selection of seeds. We 
look forward to watching them grow 
and learn about their different parts 
as they grow.  

 

 

 

 

KS2 (CLASS2) 

In art this week, we concentrated on primary, secondary and tertiary col-
ours. We experimented with colour mixing in order to support us to paint 
Tutankhamun.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INFORMATION 

 

Nursey and Reception 
 
On the morning on Wednesday 6th March the children in Nursery and 
Reception will be visiting Stillington Primary School to have a special visit 
from the ‘Purple Pig Company’. The trip supports our current learning about 
‘On the Farm’ across the half term. To cover the cost of the bus and visit, we 
ask for a voluntary contribution of £6 which will be added to ParentPay. 
Whilst this is a voluntary contribution, these trips are not possible without 
some contributions being given. Please can parents also provide consent for 
the trip on ParentPay. Please ensure children are in children for 8:50am so 
we can be ready for the bus. Children should wear school uniform and en-
sure they have a waterproof coat with them. We will return back to school 
for lunchtime. 
 

Sports Enhancement Day 
 
On Tuesday 12th March, Children from years 1 – 6 will be taking part in our 
Sports Enhancement Day at Stillington Sports Hall. Terrington and Foston 
children will be travelling on buses to Stillington with adults from their 
school. This event is held during the school day, the children will be returned 
to their school before the end of the school day. 
Children will get dressed in their PE kits at school 
Children in years 1 – 6 are asked to bring a packed lunch or order one from 
school.  
  
Reception and nursery children will also take part in some different sport 
activities at their school including circus activities. Hot school lunches will 
be available for reception and nursery children if they require one.  
 

Notification of consultation on school transport from North York-
shire Council 

 
I write to advise you that the Council has today commenced a consultation on pro-
posed changes to the Council’s Home to School Travel Policy. 
The necessary information can be found here on the Council’s website: https://
www.northyorks.gov.uk/your-council/consultations-and-engagement/current-
consultations/home-school-travel-policy-consultation , together 
with an online survey form for your responses to the consultation and details of en-
gagement events that will be held during the course of the consultation period. 
  
The consultation closing date is Friday 12 April. 
  
There will be additional on-line engagement events for schools only that will be noti-
fied in due course. 
  
  
Regards 
Amanda Newbold 
Assistant Director, Education and Skills 
 

https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/your-council/consultations-and-engagement/current-consultations/home-school-travel-policy-consultation
https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/your-council/consultations-and-engagement/current-consultations/home-school-travel-policy-consultation
https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/your-council/consultations-and-engagement/current-consultations/home-school-travel-policy-consultation


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INFORMATION 

 

National Careers week 

 

From the 4th - 9th March, National Careers week is taking place across the 
country. We  will be celebrating this in school focusing on our future. If 
you would like to exlpore this further at home with your child, please find 
further information on the BBCbitesize website using the link: https://
www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/z7kx47h#zqtykhv or the QR code below. 

 

 
 

National Careers Week 2024 | What's on offer on Bitesize 
Careers? - BBC Bitesize 

Find out why NCW was set up and what to expect from BBC Bitesize for National Ca-

reers Week 2024www.bbc.co.uk 

.  

 
 
Easter Tennis Coaching (see attached poster) 
 
 
Recycle Point (ink cartridges) 
 
If you have any used ink cartridges please could you place them in the plas-
tic tub hanging on the large green gate so that we can recycle them. 
 
What’s on at Malton Library in March (see attached poster) 
Take part in our Moon Quiz to celebrate British Science week from Friday 8th March until 
Saturday 16th March or book onto our Makey Makey or Love Science sessions on Saturday 
9th March. 

 

To find out more and/ or to book a place on a session please email mal-
ton.library@northyorks.gov.uk or telephone 01609 53 4565 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/z7kx47h#zqtykhv
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/z7kx47h#zqtykhv
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/z7kx47h#zqtykhv
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/z7kx47h#zqtykhv
http://www.bbc.co.uk
mailto:malton.library@northyorks.gov.uk
mailto:malton.library@northyorks.gov.uk
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/z7kx47h


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INFORMATION 

 

 
Safeguarding Update For Parents 

               

ALL NEWS ISN’T ALWAYS GOOD NEWS. We need to be mindful 
that as young people spend much more time online, they will come across 
many types of news to include, fake, real, biased, exaggerated and AI gen-
erated impersonation. They are then only a few clicks away to exploring 
more and vulnerable to being dragged into things. Factors such as being 
easily impressionable young people especially at risk.  

 

Please find attached an informative wall poster that serves to reinforce 
online safety practices and encourages open conversations among young 
people, parents, caregivers, and colleagues.  

 

We hope you find this information useful in supporting children to stay 
safe online. 

 
 
Free Online Courses Available for Parents (see attached poster) 

Please find attached a poster with information on for parents living in North York-
shire.  These courses are all free and are developed by psychologists, psychotherapists, 
health visitors, NHS and Education Professionals. Follow the instructions on the poster to 
gain free access to a range of courses. 

 
Nut Aware School 

 

 
 

-  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School  details are :- 

Email :- terrington.primary@foston.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Telephone :- 01653 648340 

Head of School :-  Mrs L Bowman 

Executive Headteacher  :- Mrs S Moore. 

DIARY DATES 

EYFS Farm Visit Wednesday 6th March (consent required) 

World Book Day Thursday 7th March  

Stay and Celebrate Friday 8th March (3.30pm-4.00pm) 

Sports Enhancement Day Tuesday 12th March (consent required) 

Y3/Y4  Malton Sports Basketball & Net-

ball 

Wednesday 13th March (consent required) 

Parents Evening Tuesday 12th March  (5pm-7pm) 

Thursday 14th March   (3.30pm-5.30pm) 

Easter Service (All Saints Church)  Tuesday 19th March (2.30pm) 

Sharing Assembly Thursday 21st March  (9.10am-9.40am) 

Easter Friday 22nd March 2024 (Last day) 

Tuesday 9th April 2024 (First day back) 

 

May Day Bank Holiday Friday 3rd May  2024 (Last day) 

Tuesday 7th May 2024 (First day back) 

Summer -Half –Term Friday 24th May  2024 (Last day) 

Monday 3rd June 2024 (First day back) 

Summer Friday 19th July 2024 (Last day) 

Tuesday 3rd September 2024(First day back 


